
Sioux Lookout Hydro Inc. 
25 Fifth Ave. PO Box 908 

Sioux Lookout, ON P8T 1B3 
Phone: 1-807-737-3800 

October 19, 2020 

Ontario Energy Board 
Kristen Walli, Board Secretary 
Via email: BoardSec@oeb.ca 

Re:	Customer	Choice	Implementation	(EB‐2020‐0152)	

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Sioux Lookout Hydro is pleased to confirm that it has adapted its systems and processes to enable it 
to comply with the amendments to the SSSC that came into force on October 13, 2020. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
dkulchyski@siouxlookouthydro.com. 

Sincerely, 

Deanne Kulchyski, CPA, CGA, BComm(Hons) 
President/CEO 


